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03 February 2008 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

 

 

 

Dear  Ms. Walli: 

 

Re:  EB-2007-0905 – OPG regulated facilities – GEC/Pembina/OSEA comments on draft 

issues list and interim rates proposal 

 

We apologize for the late filing of this submission, travel difficulties due to the weather made it 

impossible for me to attend to this matter on Friday.  We have reviewed the draft issues list and 

the submissions of other parties suggesting changes thereto.  We find the draft list acceptable 

and we do not object to any of the changes proposed by other parties that we have seen to date 

including OPG’s proposals for wording it finds more neutral. 

 

GEC/Pembina/OSEA have no concerns with respect to the proposal to order interim rates. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

David Poch 

 

Cc: all parties by e-mail 


